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Dear Mark 

Dorset Council Annual Position Statement  

On 27 March 2024 we wrote to you advising of our intention to confirm Dorset Council’s 5 year 
housing land supply position through the submission of an Annual Position Statement.  

We now submit the Annual Position Statement for Dorset Council for the base date 1 April 
2024, and supporting documents, for consideration by the Planning Inspectorate. 

Please find attached the following documents: 

Reference Document title Date 

SD01 Dorset Council Annual Position Statement (APS)  July 2024 

SD01- A1 APS July 2024 – Appendices A to G (Site tables) July 2024 

SD01- A2 APS July 2024 - Appendix H (Calculation of the Dorset Council 
HDT Result) 

July 2024 

SD02 Covering Letter to PINS 29/07/24 29 July 2024 

SD03 Statement of Engagement  July 2024 

SD04 Summary of General Representations Received and the 
Council’s Responses 

July 2024 

SD05 Disputed Sites and the Council’s Responses  July 2024 

SD06 Responses received from Stakeholder Engagement in June 2024 
(in full)  

July 2024 

SD07 APS Evidence Document for Major Sites July 2024 

SD08 Additional Evidence  July 2024 

SD09 List of Relevant Documents July 2024 

SD10 Draft Annual Position Statement May 2024  May 2024 

SD10- A1 Draft APS May 2024 – Appendices A to G (Site tables)  May 2024 

SD10- A2 Draft APS May 2024 – Appendix H – (Initial developer 
correspondence between April and May 2024). 

May 2024 

SD10- A3 Draft APS May 2024 - Appendix I (Calculation of the Dorset 
Council HDT Result) 

May 2024 

SD11 Notification Letter of Intention to Prepare APS, submitted to PINS 
27/03/24 

27 March 2024 
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We look forward to receiving confirmation that our submission has been received. Should you 
require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Terry Sneller, Strategic 
Planning Manager ( ) or Sara Hardy, Senior Planning Policy 
Officer ( ). 

Yours sincerely 

Mike Garrity 

Head of Planning, Dorset Council  

Encs.  

  

 

 
 
 


